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Dear Parents, 

  

We are delighted to inform you that we will shortly roll out the Aladdin Schools Connect App to 

parents/guardians of the boys in our school.   

  

As you are aware, we already use Aladdin Schools software and the Connect App will give you secure 

access to messages from the school and to details of your child’s attendance, test results, reports cards 

etc via your secure login.  

     

In the next few days, you will receive a text/email message containing your registration link.  There 

will be one link per parent which will allow you to access information for all of your children in the 

school from one user account. Please do not forward this text/email or share this link as this is a unique 

registration code for you. During registration you will choose a password that will be used in 

conjunction with your email address to securely access Aladdin Connect. Once you are registered you 

will be sent an email with links to download the Aladdin Connect App for your mobile device.  

By default, both parents will have access to view their son’s contact information. If, for any 

reason, you do NOT wish to share your own personal contact information within your son’s family or 

if you have any concerns regarding your particular family setup please contact me in confidence to 

discuss or have this facility restricted. 

In preparation for this, please let us know if your email address or phone number has changed 

recently. 
  

Yours sincerely, 

________________________ 

Clodagh Farrell 

Principal 

 


